

CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

December 4, 2019

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval the **RE-APPOINTMENT** of **MR. WILLIAM ANDREWS** of 941 Pine Hill Drive, New Bedford, MA to the **VETERANS ADVISORY BOARD**. This term will expire December 2022.

There is no attendance record for Mr. Andrews as there have been no meetings since his appointment on November 14, 2019.

Sincerely,

Jonathan 6. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/sils attachment

cc:

William Andrews

Director Christopher Gomes

City of New Bedford DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS' SERVICES & BENEFITS



MEMORANDUM

DATE: December 4, 2019

TO: Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor FROM: Christopher G. Gomes

SUBJ: Reappointment as Director of Veterans' Services

I am submitting for the reappointment of Mr. William Andrews of 941 Pine Hill Drive, New Bedford, MA to the Veterans Advisory Board. Mr. Andrews was appointed on November 14, 2019 by the City Council with a term to expire in December 2019. There is no attendance record for Mr. Andrews as he has not been on the board long enough to attend a meeting yet.

Thank you,